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We are a flagship school! 
 

We would like to share some amazing news with our parents, carers and families. 
During the last few weeks of term, we had our annual Inclusion Quality Mark       
inspection. We are proud to say the outcome of the inspection is the award of  

Flagship status.  
 

This is the highest award a school can achieve for the inclusion of all pupils.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

What is the Inclusion Quality Mark? 
 

 

The Inclusion Quality Mark is an award to show the inclusivity of schools. To gain 
the award, schools must show evidence that they celebrate, accept and respect 

diversity.  
 

Following an inspection of the school, it is decided if the school is suitable to be 
awarded the IQM.  

 
Here at Park End Primary, we have successfully been awarded this prestigious 

award three times since 2019, moving from a Centre of Excellence to a Flagship 
school in 2022! 

 

 

 

Thank you 
 

We would like to say thank you to everyone within our school community for      
helping us achieve such a wonderful award for our school and wider community. 

We are proud of our inclusive school and we are so pleased to be able to          
recognise how truly amazing our children are.  

 

 

The school holds multiple awards for many different areas of school life. Please 
see the Quality Marks page on the school website to see all our other fantastic   

achievements! 


